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PAGASA attended on 24 February 2022 the 1st of 6 Sessions of a Workshop 

organized for the Department of Agriculture by SEARCA on A Roadmap for 

Processed Pork. On screen is Chester Tan, the young & able Chairman 

of the Nat'l. Federation of Hog Farmers citing the unlevel playing field

 due to unjustified imports.
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